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August 27, 2009

To: City Clerk
Re: New Berlin Comprehensive Plan Public Hearing Notice

Dear City Clerk:

This letter is to notify you that the there will be a public hearing regarding the City of New
Berlin's Comprehensive Plan on October 7,2009 at 6:00 pm. The hearing will be held at the
New Berlin City Hall, 3805 S. Casper Drive.

The City will also be hosting two Open Houses to showcase the final Comprehensive Plan
document. The Open Houses will be held Wednesday, September 9, 2009 and Thursday,
Septembelt0, 2009 from 5:00 PM to 8:00 PM (both dates) at New Berlin City Hall Council
Chambers.

ln 2008, the City of New Berlin began the process of updating its Comprehensive Plan which
will act as a long-range guide for future growth, change, and preservation of our community.

We thank you in advance for posting this public hearing notice in your municipality.

Should you have any questions, please call the City of New Berlin Department of Community
Development al (262) 7 97 -2445.

Sincerely,
CITY OF NEW BERLIN

Gregory Kessler, AICP
Director
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